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Special City Council Meeting

March 29, 2023
The special Minburn City Council meeting was called to order at 6:34 p.m. at Minburn City Hall by Mayor Joe Stuetelberg. Council members present were Meaghan Bennett, Charlotte White, and Megan Cline. Chris Helm and Lauren Hackman were absent. 
Agenda:  Cline to add Minburn School update to the agenda. Move Cline, second White to approve agenda as written.  All ayes. Motion carried. 
Update on Zach Nunn Project Funding: Minburn’s submission to the project has been selected to move forward with the selection process, it will be one of 15 for further review. Clerk presented a letter to send out to the community highlighting the support needed. Clerk, Mayor, and Councilmembers will be reaching out to the community for letters of support to submit for the project review. Letters from the community can be sent or dropped off to City Hall and then the city will submit any letters to Representative Nunn’s office. 
Sign Contract for Financial Advisor:  Council agreed to sign the contract to work with Speer Financial. Move White, second Bennett to approve signing the contract.  All ayes. Motion carried.
Minburn School Update: The last facilities and maintenance meeting was had for the ADM school district. Mayor Stuetelberg gave the update that the district does plan on offering the city the school and if the city does not accept the offer, then it will be put up for sale or auction. Cline spoke about the potential possibilities of the bank building listing. 
Adjournment:  Move Cline, second White to adjourn. All ayes. Motion carried. Meeting was adjourned at 8:17 p.m. 
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Tasha Snoberger, City Clerk

___________________________________________

ATTEST: Joe Stuetelberg, Mayor





